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Audavi Corporation awarded Administrator’s Award for Excellence 
by U.S. Small Business Administration 

San Jose, CA, June 18, 2007 – Audavi Corporation today announced that the U.S. 
Small Business Administration has presented it with the Administrator’s Award for 
Excellence. The award is in recognition of Audavi Corporation’s outstanding contribution 
and service as a prime contractor to the Federal procurement system. 

Audavi’s award is the result of being nominated by the Naval Inventory Control Point in 
Philadelphia for Small Business Prime Contractor of the Year. 

Robert S. Paccione, Area Director of the SBA Office of Government Contracting, notes 
in the award letter to Audavi Corporation, “only a select few firms receive these awards. 
Your firm truly is among the “best of the best”.” 

“We are honored to receive this recognition by the Small Business Administration,” 
remarks Mike Bergkamp, CEO of Audavi Corporation. “We have an outstanding working 
relationship with NAVICP-PA and we appreciate their efforts to nominate us for this 
award. 

 
About Audavi  
Audavi designs, manufactures and sells a range of rugged portable storage solutions 
that enable military, government, and professional users to securely record, store, and 
transport digital video and data. HardTape® is quickly setting the standard for capacity 
and performance for removable media in these demanding market segments.  
Headquartered in the Silicon Valley, with partners in Europe, Australia, and Asia, Audavi 
sells and supports its products worldwide. For more information, go to 
http://www.audavi.com. 
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